Alabama State Board of Chiropractic Examiners 
126 Chilton Place
Clanton, Alabama 35045

September 12, 2012

Dear Alabama State Board of Chiropractic Examiners,
Thank you for contacting Senator Allen regarding our efforts to license the practice of acupuncture in the State of Alabama.  We would appreciate any assistance that you could offer in establishing an acupuncture board. On June 13th, 2012, we presented a brief to the Alabama Board of Medical Examiners. 
A copy of our power point sides is available to view at: http://aomalabama.org/wordpress/wpcontent/uploads/2012/06/ABMEAcupuncture1.pdf.  The ABME credentialing committee subsequently voted not to oppose the establishment of an independent acupuncture board. Our goal is to license and establish a standard of care for the practice of acupuncture in Alabama.  We would like to meet with you to discuss this if possible.  Thank you again and we look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,
Dr. Sarita Elizabeth Cox, ND, LAc

